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25/05/2018  10:58:142018/2176/P OBJ Michael Eden The current application for this fast food outlet is for opening hours from 7pm to midnight every day.  Currently 

local restaurants finish trading at 11pm on all nights except Saturday when they open until midnight.  Very few 

restaurants open before 9am most opening between 11am and noon.  This proposal would create almost 50% 

more opening time than is currently achieved by these premises which would increase the noise and rubbish 

levels around this area.

The rubbish maintenance programme shown in the application shows no management of customer waste 

created by this fast food chain.  The local residence associations are constantly dealing with the waste from 

other fast food establishments in the area.  I notice that this application shows no thought to the rubbish it 

creates that customers take away with them and litter the local streets.  One local take away service in 

Southampton Row has a litter patrol every 3 hours whereby a member of staff collects litter created by their 

establishment within a 100 yard radius of their shop.  There is no proposal by this applicant to offer such a 

service.
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